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Comments My wife and I regularly visit Loxwood as we have family living there. Our principle concern is the extra 
traffic generated by this application. Currently the Loxwood Road is a narrow country lane with little 
traffic, the carriageway is narrow and there are no purpose built passing places or laybys. The 
prospect of heavy lorries using this road is a huge worry from a safety point of view  as well as the 
noise generated in this rural part of Sussex. 
We also worry about the effect, if this application is successful, on the peaceful nature of the Loxwood 
Road area, where extra vehicular movement would have a major negative impact on the natural 
environment.
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